
 

 

  

 

 

For any advice or support please visit  

Family Hub (torbayfamilyhub.org.uk)  

There are a range of services and     
support avenues to explore all for free! 
See the website for more information. 

This is across the Torbay area, with 
many services offering local hubs right 

here in Brixham.  

Newsletter 
6.10.23 

Happy Friday one and all! 
 
Lots of great things are happening here at Eden Park! Year 5 had an amazing day 
out at the National Marine Aquarium as part of STEM FEST recently. The trip was 
enjoyed by all and we even received some much appreciated feedback about 
how lovely the children were.  
This week I have the privilege of giving out a record number of ‘Values Certifi-
cates’ to children who are consistently showing the school values. Well done 
all—it was amazing to see so many children on stage as part of our Celebration 
Assembly on Friday.  
  
We have spaces on our upcoming new starters tours—if you know of anyone with 
children starting school in September please direct them towards us for a visit, 
we would love to meet them.  
Coming up soon are school photos, these are the individual and family ones not 
the whole class ones. These are on the 20th October. 
Have a fantastic weekend and we can’t wait to see everyone again on Monday. 

Mr Wallis 

Follow us on social media! 

Facebook 

@edenparkprimary 

 

Instagram 

@edenpark_primary 

 

 

Absence 

If your child is absent 
please ring the school     
office before 8.30am to let 
us know. 

Dates for your diary! 

Prospective Foundation Tours — We have many tour dates for those considering joining us in Reception next year. 
Please phone the school office to book on one of our tour dates. If you know of anyone in the area with children of 
school age in September, please direct them to our Facebook pages and tour dates. We would love to see 
them and hopefully welcome them to the Eden Park family.  

Arbor Parent Portal 

If you have not yet done so, 
please download the app 
(much friendlier than the 
web browser version), as it 
will be the method via 
which we communicate. Should you          
experience any problems please see a 
member of the office team. Remember to 
check the app regularly for messages. 
Please complete permissions as soon as   
possible. 

Parents’ Evening  

Booking for Parents’ Evening has now gone 
live on the Arbor Parent Portal. Please   
ensure you book an appointment to see 
your child’s class teacher early, as the   
appointment list is based on first come first 
served basis. 

20.10.23 Individual School 
Photo Day 

20.10.23 Last Day of Term 

30.10.23 Non-Pupil Day 

31.10.23 Pupils Return 

Torbay Council, SEND Family Voice Torbay and the NHS—FREE Roadshow  

Come along to the SEND Roadshow,   
hosted by Eden Park Primary and Nursery 
School. You will be able to find out about 
how the local area works to meet your 
child or young person’s Special            
Educational Needs or Disability (SEND). 

Learn more about our new SEND Provision 
and Support toolkits: https://
www.torbay.gov.uk/graduated-response/   which help to get the Right Support, 
in the Right Place at the Right Time. You’ll also get the chance to ask us your 
questions about SEND. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

https://torbayfamilyhub.org.uk/

